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SPONSORED WALK 
We are holding a sponsored walk from Otterspool Prom to the Albert Dock and 
back again, in order to raise funds to support Ryan, one of our parishioners, 
who is in need of a specialised wheelchair. No date has been arranged yet, but 
we would like to know if any one would like to join/sponsor the walk, or even 
sponsor Ryan. Please fill in the form at the back of church. Many thanks 
 

MISSIO (RED BOX) COLLECTION 
The recent collection for Missio (red boxes) came to £1,076. Thank you for 
your ongoing support. Terry M. 
 

CRAFT CLUB NEWS 
Craft Club: The Parish Craft Club is back up and running, and will be meeting 
every Thursday during September in the Blessed Carlo Acutis Room (behind St 
Sebastian’s Presbytery), 18 Lilley Road, from 1pm to 3pm. All are welcome to 
come along, no experience required! They are looking for any donations of 
wool and fabric to help them. Many thanks. 
Afternoon Tea: The Craft Club will be holding Afternoon Tea on Thursday 
26th September for McMillan, starting at 1:00pm. They are looking for any 
donations of cakes and baked goods to help make this a success. Many thanks. 
 

PARISH HARVEST FESTIVAL 
We will be holding Parish Harvest Festivals in October within our churches. 
We will celebrate at St. Oswald’s on 5th & 6th, and St. Sebastian’s on 26th & 
27th. We would like to ask people to bring along and donate, non-perishable 
foods to our Masses during those weekends, which will be donated to our local 
foodbank. Many thanks. 
 

PRAY & PICNIC IN THE PARK 
Aid to the Church in Need have organised a ‘Pray & Picnic in the Park’ on 
Sunday 15th September, at St John's Gardens (William Brown Street, L1 1HF), 
starting at 1:30pm. The afternoon will start with a Rosary, Mass (celebrated by 
Bishop Tom Neylon), followed by Irish Dancing, a Chinese Workshop, and a 
Display celebrating Liverpool's culture. Anyone who wishes to join in with this 
free event, is invited to bring with them a picnic, and also a chair to sit on! For 
more information, please email Rachel Buckley, on: rachel.buckley@acnuk.org 

Scan the QR code for information on how to 
donate to our parishes online. 
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Archdiocese of Liverpool is a charitable incorporated organisation  
(registered charity number 1199714). 

Principal office Liverpool Archdiocesan Office, St Margaret Clitherow Centre, 
Croxteth Drive, Liverpool, L17 1AA. 

 
 

Parish Office 
Saint Oswald’s Presbytery;  

St. Oswald Street;  
Old Swan;  

Liverpool; L13 5SB 
 0151 228 3327 

 stosts@rcaol.org.uk 
 www.stoandsts.co.uk 

Facebook:The Parishes of Saint 
Oswald and Saint Sebastian 

Parish Clergy 
Fr. Liam Collister 
Dcn. John Power 

 
Office Hours 

Monday: 09:00 — 15:30 
Tuesday: 09:00 — 15:30 

Wednesday: Closed 
Thursday: 09:00 — 15:30 

Friday: 09:00 — 15:30 

The Parishes of  

Saint Oswald and Saint Sebastian 

15th September 
24th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

mailto:rachel.buckley@acnuk.org.
https://www.facebook.com/groups/317391874260/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/317391874260/
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Sat 14/09  15:30  Exposition — StO 
   15:45  Confessions — StO 
   16:30  Dennis Jenkins — StO 
   17:30  Ukrainian Rite Mass — StS 
Sun 15/09  09:30  Parishioners — StO 
   11:00  Religious Vocations — StS 
Mon 16/09  10:00   Alma  Thomas (RIP) — StCC 
   10.15  HOH group — StO Presbytery 
Tues 17/09  10:00  Lucy (Successful Operation) — BCAR 
Wed 18/09    No Parish Mass 
Thurs 19/09  09:15  Rosary and Novena — StCC 
   10:00  Patricia Gerrard (RIP) — StCC 
   12:00  Funeral Service: Patricia Gerrard — StO 
   13:00  Craft Club — BCAR 
Fri 20/09  10:00  Joe Davies (RIP) — BCAR 
Sat 21/09  15:30  Exposition — StO 
   15:45  Confessions — StO 
   16:30  Tony Brandreth (Ann) — StO 
   17:30  Ukrainian Rite Mass — StS 
Sun 22/09  09:30  Cerri & Andrew Gore (RIP) — StO 
   11:00  Parishioners — StS 
   13:00  Baptism’s — StS 
 

StO = Saint Oswald’s Church 
StS = Saint Sebastian’s Church 

StCC = Saint Cuthberts Chapel (St Oswald’s) 
BCAR = Blessed Carlo Acutis Room (St Sebastian’s) 

 
LATELY DEAD 

We pray for all in our community who have died recently including: 
Alma Thomas, Patricia Gerrard 

May the souls of all the faithful departed rest in peace.. 
 

PARISH PRAYER LIST 
Pope Francis’s Intentions, Religious Vocations, Mary Murphy, 

Imelda McGeoch, Julie Walker, William McDermott, Emma McDermott, 
Dolly Burgess, Jimmy Burgess, Joan Burgess, Archbishop Kelly,  

Monica Bellew, Maureen Bennett, Mary Carroll, Jim Carroll, Terry Blundell, 
Pauline Murphy, Thelma Mainwaring, John Rowan, James Toohey,  
Norman Long, Mary Fitzsimmons, Stephen Parkinson, Anthony M,  

Bob & Brenda Wike, Jade Wilson, Billy McDermott, John McDermott,  
Lil Corner, Nigel McFarland (Isle of Mann), Kathleen Winn,  
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Jennifer Lynn Hyatt, Joe Keaveney, Padraig Egan, Ann Tyrell,  
Mary Murphy, John Murphy, Jarleth Conway, Kathleen Conway,  
Kathy Hagan, Maura, Anthony, Wally & Kath, Margaret Tyrrell,  

Thomas Denning, Veronica Denning, Allan Stephens, Dot, John Harman, 
Rosemary Hardman, Albert McCarthy, Thomas Moore, Leslie Dagnall,  

Danielle Feelstead, Brenda Hughes, Louise Carson, Linda Shirley. 
 

PARISH PRAYER LAMPS 
7th September— 15th September 

Blue Lamps 
1. Holy Fathers Intentions 

2. Linda Shirley 
White Lamps 

1. Religious Vocations 
2. Vincent (Thanksgiving for exam success) 

If you have any intentions for any of our lists, please get in touch with the Par-
ish Office. Our Parish Prayer Lamps may be lit for any intention, and we ask 

for a donation of £5 per Prayer Lamp. 
 

PARISH LOTTERY 
Our draw took place on Friday 13th September, our winning numbers were: 01, 
03, 05, 06, 08, and 11. There were 2 lucky winners!. The next draw will take 
place on Friday 20th September, with an estimated jackpot of £123. Good luck! 
 

UPCOMING COLLECTIONS 
Evangelii Gaudium: We will have a retiring collection after all Masses this 
weekend, for the work started by ‘Evangelii Gaudium’. A full list of Second 
Collections is available at the back of our Churches.  
 

FRIENDS OF THE HOLY LAND  
Can our collection box holders kindly complete a cheque (made out to Friends 
of the Holy Land) and pass into the parish office. As always, many thanks for 
your on going and much needed support. Kind regards. Monica. 

 
PARISH SUMMER EVENT 

The summer event raised £1021, which will go towards the redecoration of our 
churches. Thank you to all those who donated, spent their money, worked on 
the stalls and worked behind the scenes to prepare the event.  

 
FUNDRAISING EVENTS 

There will be a bottle hamper raffle at the end of September in both of our 
churches, with money raised going towards the redecoration fund. 

 


